~ STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-090041

May 19, 2009

Mike Graff

President

Air Liquide Industrial U.S. LP
2700 Post Oak Blvd

Suite 1800

Houston, TX 77056

Dear Mr. Graff:

Re: 2009 Hydrogen Pipeline Standard Inspection-Kalama, Washington Facili

Thank you for your letter dated May 8, 2009, addressing the findings of our inspection of the Air
Liquide Industrial U.S. LP, Kalama Facility. Staff accepts Air Liquide’s proposals to bring these
items into compliance. Docket number PG-090041 will be closed as of May 19, 2009.

Staff would like to thank Air Liquide personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this
inspection. If we may be of further assistance or if you have any questions, please contact Joe
Subsits at (360) 664-1322.

Sincerely,

flif Gy

Anne F. Soiza
Pipeline Safety Director

cc. Eric Thorstenson, Plant Manager, Air Liquide
Charles Harper, Director of National Supply and Pipeline Operations, Air Liquide
Gary Babish, Air Liquide
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